
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Circular 17-044/D07 

12th October, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Circular on “Respect teachers, Starting from Pen Writing ceremony” 

In order to enable students’ understanding of the importance of respecting teachers, 

our school has participated in the "2017 Urban Moral Development Program". The program 

will hold a “Respect teachers, Starting from Pen Writing ceremony”. Through the solemn 

Confucian ceremony, students will put on antique Chinese costumes to cultivate respect for 

the teachers. The details are as follows: 

Date 27th October,2017 (Friday) 

Assemble Time 2:45 p.m. 

 Duration of the activity 4:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Dismissal Time About 6:15 p.m. 

Venue Victoria Park No.1 Soccer Pitch 

Assemble and Dismissal Venue School 

Dress code Sports uniform 

Transport Coach (arranged by the organizer) 

Fee Free of charge 

Remarks The number of quota is limited. If the number of applicants 

exceeds the quota provided, the school will draw a lottery. 

For enquiry, please contact our Discipline Master, Mr Ho Hing Wing. 

Yours faithfully, 

____________________ 

Chow Kim Ho 

Principal 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular no.: 17-044/D07   <Return to Mr Ho via the class teacher > 

Circular on “Respect teachers, Starting from Pen Writing ceremony” 

Dear Principal, 

 

Student’s Name :                 (    )           Parent’s Signature :                  

Class :                                              Date :                 

* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 

I*   □ agree    that my child participates in the above activity. 

My child will be *  □ on his / her own. 

                 □ picked up by a parent. 

□ do not agree 


